From: Hanlon, Pat

Sent: Sun, 17 Nov 2019 09:49:25 +0000

To: Mills, Penelope

Cc: Burns, John;Brown, Tony; alan. s EEEEEEEIEIEGNGEEEEEEEEEE
Subject: Planning Consultation - DC/19/1940/RM.

Hello Penny,

[ am concerned about the clusters of affordable housing and none in the Al parcel, [
agree with the Housing Specialist Strategy & Enabling Officers comment about the SPD,
plus they should spread them around and not be in clusters.

[ am even more concerned of the sizes of the rooms and not keeping to the recommend
minimum which [ feel are too small in any case.

Can you put in my objection to the points above please.
Kind regards

CllIr Pat Hanlon
Haverhill East Ward.

Sent from Workspace ONE Boxer
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